
June 24, 2018-The Nativity of St. John the Baptist 

Nuestra Misión: 
 

Somos un hogar espiritual para todos  
los que  viene a aquí venerar. 

Somos unidos a apoyar el uno al otro en oración y en 
cuidar de las necesidades corporales de nuestros 

hermanos y hermanas. 
Nos esforzamos a imitar Therese, nuestra patrona por 

amando el uno al otro aún en las maneras más sencillas.  

St. Therese of Lisieux Parish 
Where all are welcome to help us build the City of God! 

Our Mission: 
We are a spiritual home for all who  

come here to worship.   
We are united in supporting one another in prayer 

and caring for the corporal needs  
of our brothers and sisters. 

We strive to imitate Therese, our  
patroness, by loving one another  

even in the simplest ways. 

Mass Schedule 
 

Saturday: 5:00pm; 8:00pm (Spanish) 
Sunday: 8:30am & 10:30am 
Weekdays: Mon -Thurs 8:30am 
First Friday:  8:30 Mass followed by Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament & Sacred Heart Novena  
Rosary: Mon - Thurs after 8:30 Mass 
Exposition, Benediction & Novena of  
St. Anthony: Tues after 8:30 Mass 
 

www.sttheresemontauk.weconnect.com 

St Therese Parish Center 
67 So Essex Street  

PO Box 5027, Montauk, NY 11954 
(631) 668-2200 Fax (631) 668-2384 
Apostolado Hispano:  (631) 283-4379 
Office Hours:   Mon – Fri   10am – 2pm 

Parish Outreach: (631) 668-1318 
Religious Education: (631) 668-2460 
Hours:  Mon, Wed, Thurs  9:00am-4:00pm 

 
St. Therese Nursery School  (631) 668-5353 



Pastor:            Rev. Thomas Murray 
Apostolado Hispano:     Vincentian Fathers 
Director of Religious Ed:          Louise Carman 
Parish Staff:               Julia (Delilah) Caguana 
                                                            Jack Flynn 
                                              Christopher Murray 
Music Director:                 Iryna Androskova 
Trustees:        Jerry McKeon & Tom Bogdan 
Teacher’s Aides:             Cheryl Erb, Kerry Riege 

 

St. Therese Nursery School 
Phone:           (631) 668-5353 
Ellen Cooke      Maureen Kingston 
 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation 
(Confession):  Saturdays 4:00pm - 4:30pm  

 
Please call the parish office for: 

The Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Matrimony 

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick 
Nighttime emergencies        (631) 238-5965 

 

 
E-mail addresses 

Pastor        sttheresepastor@optimum.net 
Religious Ed.       sttheresedre@optimum.net 
Business office     sttheresebusoff@optimum.net 
Front desk       sttheresedesk@optimum.net 
 

Alcoholics Anonymous 
AA meets in the basement of the parish center: 
Tues:  1:00pm (OD)        Wed: 8:00pm (OD) 
Thurs: 8:00pm (Step)     Sat:  8:00pm (OD) 

 
Al-Anon 

Montauk Community Church 
Sunday:  5:30pm 

 

Parish Outreach:         668-1318 
Contact: Gert Murphy  
 

Montauk Food Pantry:  Food is graciously 
accepted at the parish center Mon-Fri.. Non 
perishable foods, tuna, soup, cereal, peanut butter, 
jelly, rice, canned beans, pasta, pasta sauce, juice 
and Diapers of all sizes. 
 

Communion for the Sick: Please call the parish 
office for arrangements. 
 
Pregnancy Support Resources: 
(855)301-4247 
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  Do You Know a Senior Who is About 
to Graduate from High School? 

It is that time of year again-graduation!  
As many of our teens move onto college, 
you can help them continue their journey 

of faith. 
 

Many colleges, secular and parochial, 
provide a Newman Center for incoming 
catholic students.  These Centers provide 
pastoral support and ministry to students, 
in addition to providing a space to meet 

other catholic students interested in 
growing their faith. 

 
Please send graduate’s first and last 

name and college they will be attending 
via email to campusministry@drvc.org.  

The respective Newman Connection 
campus leader will be informed and will 
welcome the student when they arrive in 

the fall. 
 

Rev. Joseph H. Fitzgerald 
Director of Vocations, Youth, 

Young Adult and Campus Ministries 
Diocese of Rockville Centre 



Please pray for the sick 
Jackie Dickinson,  Robert A. Hitscherich, Paul 

Darenberg, John Jurgensen, Lila Klausman, 
Edward Merrigan 

 
 
 
 

Please pray for the Deceased 
 Joan Damm, James J. Dunfee, Judith Sabatini, 

Adeline Sanders, Roberta Gosman, Robert Cabot, 
Fr. John Hein 

 
 
 
 

Pray for Peace 
Let there be peace on earth and let it begin with me..... 
Please pray for those who work for peace and to protect 
our country by serving in our military… 
 

Staff Sgt. Ryan Burke (US Army) 

Capt. Joseph Pugh (U.S. Navy) 
Drew Forsberg (U.S. Navy Seal) 
Jason Saglimbene (Lt. US Navy) 

Andrea Saglimbene (Lt. JAG US Army) 
Ronald Saglimbene (Lt. USMC Afghanistan) 

Michael Saglimbene (US Air National Guard) 
Matthew Graham (Lt., USNA) 

Caitlin Chiaramonte (Capt. Jag US Army) 
Dylan Weidenmuller (US Navy) 

Connor Weidenmuller (US Navy) 
Paege Weidenmuller (US Navy) 

Morgen Seeley (U.S. Army Afghanistan) 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

 

Saturday, June 23, 2018-The Nativity of St. 
John the Baptist 
 
5:00     Maria Locascio (Emily & Tom   
            Catalanotto), Jack Dempsey (Michael & 
            Marion Smith) 
 
 

Sunday, June 24, 2018-The Nativity of St. John 
the Baptist 
 
8:30     Alphonse Squillante (Arlene Albrecht & 
             Frank Braddick) 
 
 

10:30    Jennie Norbut (Tom & Joanna Sepp) 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
Monday, June 25, 2018-Weekday 
 
 

8:30   Our Parishioners 
 
 

Tuesday, June 26, 2018-Weekday  
 
 

8:30   Adrienne Troy Killduff (Kevin Ryan) 
   
 

Wednesday, June 27, 2018- Weekday 
 
 

8:30 James Griffen (Family) 
 
 

Thursday, June 28, 2018-St. Irenaeus, Bishop & 
Martyr 
 
 

8:30 Lauri Kelly (Carman Family) 

 

Friday, June 29,  2018-Saints Peter & Paul 
Apostles 
 
 

8:30      No Mass 
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Remembering a Loved One 
Memorials 

 

As we bring our gifts to the altar at Mass we also 
bring our joy, pain, sorrow and love. We  

believe that God accepts all of this from us and 
gives us salvation through His Son in return.   

If you would like to remember a loved  
one in our Eucharistic celebrations  

please contact our office.  668-2200 
Another thoughtful way  to remember a  
loved one is by donating a Memorial  

in the form of a liturgical item to be used  
in worship at St. Therese.  The ongoing   
needs of our parish enable us to offer a 

 variety of such items for  memorialization.  
For more information about this opportunity,  
please contact Fr. Thomas Murray 668-2200. 

Long Island Coalition For Life 
WITH LIBERTY AND JUSTICE FOR ALL – 
BORN AND UNBORN: Pro-life Face the Truth 

event on SATURDAY, JULY 7, 2018, from 
10:00AM to 11:30AM; at LIE Exit 70S & County 
Route 111, Manorville. Without the Right To Life 
we have no other rights! Pro-lifers are invited to 

join in a peaceful presence against the status quo of 
legal abortion. We hold signs (provided) on the 
public sidewalk.  Sponsored by Long Island 

Coalition for Life: 631-243-1435; 
info@prolifeLI.org. 
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Nativity of St. John the Baptist  
 

JOHN THE BAPTIST 
 

 Since June 24 falls on a Sunday this year, the 
Church has the opportunity for a more intense 
celebration of the birth of John the Baptist, who is 
often described as the last of the Old Testament 
prophets and the bridge between Judaism and 
Christianity. More commonly, John is known as the 
“precursor” of our Lord Jesus Christ. All the Gospels 
report John’s basic message: Repent, the kingdom is 
near at hand. One greater than I is coming. 
 Though he was a wandering preacher who dressed 
in camel skins and ate grasshoppers, John’s legacy is 
one of true royalty. His origins are similar to those 
foretold by God through the prophet Isaiah: “You are 
my servant, he said to me, Israel through whom I 
show my glory” (Isaiah 49:3). John’s humility—“I am 
not he”—was surpassed only by that of his Lord Jesus, 
the humble servant who followed. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 
 
TODAY’S READINGS 
First Reading — I will make you a light to the 
nations (Isaiah 49:1-6). 
Psalm — I praise you for I am wonderfully made  
(Psalm 139). 
Second Reading — John heralded his coming by 
proclaiming a baptism of repentance (Acts 13:22-26). 
Gospel — John is his name (Luke 1:57-66, 80). 
The English translation of the Psalm Responses from 
Lectionary for Mass © 1969, 1981, 1997, 
International Commission on English in the Liturgy 
Corporation. All rights reserved. 
 
READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: 2 Kgs 17:5-8, 13-15a, 18; Ps 60:3-5, 12-
13;  
 Mt 7:1-5 
Tuesday: 2 Kgs 19:9b-11, 14-21, 31-35a, 36;  
 Ps 48:2-4, 10-11; Mt 7:6, 12-14 
Wednesday: 2 Kgs 22:8-13; 23:1-3; Ps 119:33-37, 40;  
 Mt 7:15-20 
Thursday: 2 Kgs 24:8-17; Ps 79:1b-5, 8, 9; Mt 7:21-
29 
Friday: Vigil: Acts 3:1-10; Ps 19:2-5; Gal 1:11-
20;  
 Jn 21:15-19 
 Day: Acts 12:1-11; Ps 34:2-9;  
 2 Tm 4:6-8, 17-18; Mt 16:13-19 
Saturday: Lam 2:2, 10-14, 18-19; Ps 74:1b-7, 20-
21;  
 Mt 8:15-17 
Sunday: Wis 1:13-15; 2:23-24; Ps 30:2, 4-6, 11-
13;  
 2 Cor 8:7, 9, 13-15; Mk 5:21-43  
 [5:21-24, 35b-43] 

 
 

 Caring for our parish 
 
 

Sunday Collection June 17, 2018 
Collection $7348 

 
Designated Maintenance Collection 

Collection:  $1338 
  
 
 
 

Faith Direct Collection June 
              $2315   

 

Thank you for all  
you do for our Parish! 

Parish Office Closed 
Wednesday, July 4th the parish office will be 
closed in observance of Independence Day.  

Have a happy and safe 4th of July! 

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land! 
Join Fr. Peter Kaczmarek (pastor of St. Francis 
Church in Greenlawn) for a Pilgrimage to the 

Holy Land on October 13-22nd, 2018.  Fr. Peter 
will be the Spiritual Guide  The price is $3,999, 
all inclusive-double occupancy.  Call Fr. Peter 

at 631-757-7435 ext. 5 or 206TOURS at 1-800-
206-8687,ask for color brochure.  Information 
night in the rectory at St. Francis Church, 29 
Clay Pitts Rd., Greenlawn, NY., 8pm on May 

22nd, June 20th and July 23rd. 

Thinking About a Ministry? 
How about becoming a Eucharistic Minister , 
Lector or Usher in our church?  Your help is 
greatly needed and it is a wonderful way to 
serve the parish.  Forms are available at the 

Parish Center if interested.   
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Summer Camp for Boys and Girls! 
This summer the Office of Vocations will host the 

second annual installment of Camp Quo Vadis, 
from July 8-13th.  The camp is a 5 day over-night 
retreat opportunity for High School boys and girls.  

Located at the Seminary of the Immaculate 
Conception in Huntington, the  campers will be in 
the perfect location to both play outdoors and find 
space to pray to God.  The seminarians will act as 

the counselors for the boy campers and a select 
group of young adult women from our Diocese 

will lead the girls.  There are a limited number of 
spots so register now.  For more information please 

call 631-423-0483 

Camp Good Grief 
East End Hospice is pleased to once again offer 

Camp Good Grief.  A Bereavement day camp for 
children who have experienced a loss.  The camp 
will be held from July 30th-August 3rd, 2018.  It 

offers swimming, fishing, kayaking, therapy group 
games and more.  There is NO fee for the camp.  

The cost is underwritten by proceeds from East End 
Hospice.  For more information please call Angela 

Byrns, LCSW at 631-288-8400.  Due to demand for 
registrations, preference may be given to children 

who are first year campers. 

Attention Drivers!! 
For the summer, Gurney’s employees 
will have exclusive use of the church’s 
East (back) parking lot on Mondays 

through Fridays.  Church attendees on 
those days should use the church’s 

South (side) parking lot.  Both lots will 
be available to church attendees on  

Saturdays and Sundays. 

Our Lady of Poland Celebrates 100th 
Anniversary! 

Our Lady of Poland will celebrate the 100th 
anniversary of the founding of our Church on 

Saturday, June 30, 2018 starting with a Mass at 
5pm, celebrated by Bishop Andrej Zglejszewski, 
followed by a Jubilee Dinner Dance at 6:15pm, at 

Southampton Polish Hall, 230 Elm Street, 
Southampton.  All are welcome to join us in this 

special celebration.  Additional information is 
available on the church website at 

www.olpchurch.org.  Tickets are available at $100 
and may be ordered from Erika at 

olpchurch@optonline.net or at 631-283-0667. 

Save the Date! 
On the weekend of July 28th and 29th the people 

from the Holy Land of Israel will once again be here 
in the lobby of our church to sell their beautiful 

hand crafted religious items.   

 

Magnificat 
Magnificat, a Ministry to Catholic Women, 

cordially invites you to attend a Breakfast on 

Saturday, July 21st, at The Hofstra Club in 

Uniondale at 9:45 a.m.  Our speaker will be 

Barbara Campbell, who will be sharing her 

powerful testimony of how the love of God 

manifested in her life, particularly in the healing 

of her blinding eye disease.   

 

The Breakfast is $35 per person, and pre-

registration is required.  Please make checks 

payable to "Magnificat" and mail to:  Judy 

Murphy, 42 Pinehurst Street, Lido Beach, 

NY  11561.  Checks must be received by July 

17th.  Payment will not be accepted at the 

door.  For additional information, please contact 

Judy at (917) 453-5750.  Come and bring a 

friend for a morning of fellowship, refreshment 

and worship! 

Congratulations Class of 2018! 
Wishing the graduating class of 2018 much 
success and many blessings in your future 

endeavors.  Congratulations! 
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Dear Friends, 
It is time once again for our annual Cherub Chances Raffle to support the 

wonderful work of our nursery school program!  Keeping the tuition as affordable as possible ena-
bles more children to benefit from early childhood education. 

Tickets are $100.00 each. 
ONLY 400 TICKETS WILL BE SOLD!! 

1st prize - $10,000 
2nd prize - $1,500 
3rd prize - $500 

The winning ticket will be drawn at the Cocktail Party to be held on 
Sunday, October 14th at the Harvest Restaurant, from 2-4pm. 

 
The cocktail party will include beer, wine and passed hors d’oeuvres. Please fill out the form below 

and return it along with a check or money order made payable to: 
St. Therese Nursery School 

P.O. Box 713 
Montauk, New York 11954  

Thank you for your continued support for our very worthwhile program! 
The Children and Staff of St. Therese Nursery School 

 
 
 
 

          Name:___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
          Mailing Address:_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
           City:______________________________________State:______________Zip:_______________________ 
 
           Phone:______________________________________________# of  Tickets:_______________________ 

2018 

St. Therese Nursery 
School 

 Cherub Chances 

   50/50 
   Raffle 
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Catholics for Freedom   
of Religion 

 
www.cffor.org 

   
David vs Goliath: 

A Modern Tale of Courage, Conscience & 
Conviction 

 
The Little Sisters of the Poor, a Catholic religious 
order dedicated to living with and caring for the elderly 
poor, filed a lawsuit in 2013 asking the courts to protect 
them from being forced to comply with the Health & 
Human Services (HHS) abortion mandate that 
compelled religious groups to give their employees free 
access to contraception and abortion-inducing 
drugs.  Without relief, the Little Sisters faced millions 
of dollars in IRS fines. 
The case came before the U.S. Supreme Court in 
2016, and they unanimously ruled to protect the Little 
Sisters.  "This is a game-changer," said The Becket 
Fund for Religious Liberty. "The Court has accepted 
the government's concession that it can get drugs to 
people without using the Little Sisters (;) has eliminated 
all the bad decisions of the lower courts (;) has 
forbidden the government from fining the Little 
Sisters ..."  The Supreme Court then sent the case back 
down to the lower courts and asked the government and 
nonprofits to reach a new settlement. 
The nuns still need permanent court protection to 
finally end this lawsuit. 
The latest threat has come from the attorneys 
general of California, Pennsylvania, and 4 other states 
who, in 2017, filed suit against the federal government 
over the broader exemptions to the HHS mandate that 
benefit the Little Sisters and other nonprofits.   
"The Little Sisters will tell the judges in these new 
cases what they have successfully told the Supreme 
Court time and again; that governments do not need 
nuns to give out contraceptives, that our big country has 
room enough and space enough for diversity of ideas," 
stated The Beckett Fund. 
(littlesistersofthepoor.org; becketlaw.org; 
christianpost.com, 11/22/17; townhall.com, 11/21/17) 
 Sister Constance Viet,  Communications Director 
for Little Sisters of the Poor, will speak to us about 
the Supreme Court case at the Rally for Religious 
Freedom on June 30. 
                                               !!!! Save the Date !!!! 
Saturday, June 30, 10-12:00, Rally for Religious 
Freedom, St. John the Baptist HS, Montauk Hwy, 
West Islip. Public Witness Rosary @10:00am, Rally 
@ 10:30am; Keynote Speakers:  Fr. Eric Fasano, Co
-Chancellor of DRVC, Sr. Constance Viet, 
Communications Director, Little Sisters of the Poor; 
Video Messages - Bishop Barres and Cardinal Dolan 

 

Fundraising for High School on East End 
Efforts are under way to provide a Catholic 

High School Education accessible to 
residents of the East End.  The below golf 
outing is scheduled and we need your help 
to make it a success.  Please support us in 

our efforts and enjoy a fabulous day of 
golf.  If you cannot attend , please consider 

becoming a sponsor! 
 

1st Annual East End Catholic Education 
Golf Classic 

 
Monday, July 30, 2018 
Vineyards Golf Club 

9 Tyler Drive, Riverhead, NY 
(www.thevineyardsgolfclub.com) 
 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady of Poland Celebrates 100th 
Anniversary! 

Our Lady of Poland will celebrate the 100th 
anniversary of the founding of our Church on 

Saturday, June 30, 2018 starting with a Mass at 
5pm, celebrated by Bishop Andrej Zglejszewski, 
followed by a Jubilee Dinner Dance at 6:15pm, at 

Southampton Polish Hall, 230 Elm Street, 
Southampton.  All are welcome to join us in this 

special celebration.  Additional information is 
available on the church website at 

www.olpchurch.org.  Tickets are available at $100 
and may be ordered from Erika at 

olpchurch@optonline.net or at 631-283-0667. 

http://www.cffor.org/
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Rincón de Información 
 

Horas del Apostolado:   
 
Martes a viernes de 2:00 – 5:00 pm.  
Se recomienda hacer cita previa llamando al 
Padre. 
Padre Marvin Navas: Cel  631 377 9053  
Padre Cesar Lara:  Cel.    631-332-5300 
Padre Jesus Arellano: Cel. 929-257-3467 
 
Curso para bautismo de niños:  
 
El curso se da el último domingo de cada mes a 
la 10:30 am en el Apostolado Hispano en 
Southampton o también a las 5:00 PM en la 
iglesia en East Hampton.   
Es preciso   llevar la copia del Acta de 
Nacimiento del niño.  
 
Los lugares y fechas del Bautismo:  
 
En Montauk, los primeros sábados de cada mes. 
(Antes o durante la Misa de 8:00 pm) 
Primer Domingo en Southampton a la 1:30 pm 
Segundo sábado de mes en Hampton Bays 3:00 
pm 
Tercer sábado de mes en East Hampton 1:00 pm 
Cuarto sábado de mes en Bridgehampton 1:00 
pm 
 
Requisitos para el Bautismo de un niño 
 
Curso: Para bautizar a su hijo, es necesario que 
los padres y padrinos asistan al curso pre-
bautismal.  Llevar el acta de nacimiento del 
niño. 
 
Padrinos: Debe escoger a los padrinos 
conscientes de los requisitos.  Los padrinos 
tienen que ser católicos bautizados, confirmados 
y que han hecho su Primera Comunión y deben 
poder comulgar.  El padrino (madrina) debe ser 
soltero(a) o casado(a) por la iglesia. 
 
Permisos: Si viven afuera de la zona servida por 
el Apostolado Hispano, necesitan una carta de 
su párroco.  

DOMINGO XII DEL TIEMPO ORDINARIO 
 
Los discípulos están lidiando como pueden con una 
fuerte tormenta, sus fuerzas están al límite y Jesús se 
recuesta a dormir en la pequeña popa de la barca. 
Señor se desconecta de la realidad para conocer la 
capacidad de respuesta de sus discípulos ante una 
situación imprevista y de difícil manejo. Jesús 
despierta, se impone con serena autoridad a la 
naturaleza desbocada y alecciona a los suyos sobre la 
calidad de su fe.  
El comentario final gira en torno de una pregunta, que 
prácticamente lleva implícita la respuesta: quien 
consigue doblegar la fuerza del viento y el oleaje, ha 
de estar muy cercano a Dios, que es el soberano que 
fija límites y dicta ordenes al mar, como lo explica el 
libro de Job. 
Aunque tenemos fe y la practicamos. A veces hay 
pruebas grandes en nuestra vida cuando se hace difícil 
creer. En estos momentos recordemos las lecturas de 
hoy que nos dicen que Dios es omnipotente. Él es 
creador de todo y tiene dominio, sobre todo. Por su 
gran amor para cada uno de nosotros, Cristo murió 
para hacernos nuevas criaturas. Debemos buscar 
nuestra alegría en el Señor en todo momento. 
 
El Asesor de Inmigración de Caridades Católicas El 
servicio queda suspendido durante el mes de Julio. 
Próximo día de servicio será agosto 9. 
 
Servicio de orientación psicológica: 
Queda suspendido durante los meses de junio y julio 
2018 
 
Servicios legales para la comunidad inmigrante  
 
  ALFA Teléfono: 631-707-5375 /  

OLA of Eastern Long Island 631 899 3441.  
 
 
Seguro de Salud para Niños  Fidelis Care los 
Miércoles entre las 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM en el 
Apostolado Hispano. 


